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State Corporation Commission
of Kansas

F.G. Holl Company, L.L.C. 
9431 E. Central, Suite 100 

Wichita, Kansas 67206 
Phone: 316-684-8481, Ext. 305, Fax: 316-684-0594 

Email: Lmpanje@fgholl.com 

February 25, 2020 

Attention: Kelcey Marsh 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
Conservation Division 

266 N. Main Street, Suite 220 
Wichita, Kansas 67202-1513 

Re: Docket# 20-CONS-3230-CEXC 
2nd Application for Extension of time to close Haul-Off Pits 
NE/4 Sec. 1-19S-14W 
API #15-009-26209-00-01 
Barton County, Kansas 

Dear Kelcey, 

This letter is to inform the Kansas Corporation Commission that F.G. Holl Company, L.L.C. would like to 
formally withdraw their Application for the above referenced Docket. We managed to close the haul-off 
pits on February 21, 2020. CDP-4 was filed and approved on Kolar, therefore the extension is no longer 
necessary. 

Should you need anything further please do not hesitate to let me know. 

Sincerely, 

f r 

Loveness Mpanje 

Petroleum Geologist 


